November 10, 2021

VIA E-MAIL

SUPER CO-OP JOINT POWERS AUTHORITY BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Re: Super Co-Op Joint Powers Agency

Cancellation of November 17, 2021 Regularly Scheduled Meeting

Dear Super Co-Op JPA Directors:

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Super Co-Op Joint Powers Authority Board of Directors set for November 17, 2021 has been cancelled. This correspondence shall also serve as notice that the Super Co-Op Joint Powers Authority Board of Directors' next meeting has been scheduled for 1:00 P.M. on Wednesday, December 8, 2021.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Fran Debost Lead District Representative